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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Marcia Golden, NDPW Chair
Date:

September 1, 2020

Subject:
NADE NDPW Committee End of Year Report 2020
Due to COVID-19 and the multiple changes offices saw nationwide, the National Disability Professionals Week committee made changes to the annual celebration. Chapters were given leeway with an extended period to celebrate. They are able to choose the best time to celebrate through September 25, 2020. The theme for this year’s NDPW celebration is 20/20 Vision: A Clear Vision for Wise Disability Decision.  
Chapters have until October 2, 2020 to submit their nomination for the best celebration. The first place chapter will receive $25, and the second place chapter will receive $15. The chapter who submitted this year’s theme(THADE) will be awarded a check for $10. 
Once the winning Chapters have been decided, the Chair will contact the President and Treasurer who can notify the winning Chapters and membership. 
Respectfully Submitted,

Marcia Golden

Committee Chair

